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Dear Parents 

As you are aware Mr Hill has been absent from school since December.  He has been in 

contact with me to give notice of his resignation and asked for this to be with 

immediate effect.  The Governing Body and I have agreed to his request. 

It is sad that Mr Hill’s time at North Duffield School should come to such a quick end.  

He has been a part of this school for 16 years and taught many children.  He will be 

remembered for all his work in school and particularly for his successes in Year 6, all 

the sporting events he organised, the school residentials that he arranged and 

attended and also for his work with the Governors, specifically on Health and Safety 

around the site. 

The staff, Governors and I would like to wish him all the best and good luck for the 

future.  If any parents or pupils would like the school to pass on their regards to Mr 

Hill please feel free to drop a note into reception and we shall compile these to pass on. 

Mrs de Bethel will continue to teach Class 3 until the end of the academic year. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Andrew Russell 

 

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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